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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
 
 
 

CITY OF FRANKLIN’S COMMON COUNCIL HOLDS SPECIAL ELECTION FOR  
FIRST DISTRICT ALDERMANIC POSITION 

 
 

FRANKLIN Wis., (July 10, 2024) – In a special election held on July 9, 2024, the city of 

Franklin’s Common Council elected Jon Peccarelli as alderman for the First District. The 

election was held to replace Ed Holpfer who resigned from the position effective June 

30, 2024. 

 

Peccarelli is a 47-year resident of Franklin, and in his letter of interest stated he “looks 

forward to having a positive impact in the community.”  

 

Peccarelli’s term, along with District 2 Michelle Eichmann and District 5 Mike Barber, will 

expire on April 14, 2025. The alderperson elected at the spring election on April 1 will be 

sworn in to begin a three-year term. 

 

“We appreciate the years of service Ed gave to the city, and are grateful for the citizens 

who expressed interest in filling the vacancy. I was impressed with Jon during the 

Common Council meeting and look forward to collaborating with him to elevate the 

growth in both the First District and our community,” said Mayor John Nelson. 

 

Peccarelli was sworn in on July 9. 
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